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Capital Budget Committee Meeting Minutes  

 
October 7, 2010 

Location: Town Hall 
 

Present: Jonathon Calianos, Ken Glowacki, Bob Varney 
Also, Brian Kemp EMS Coordinator 
  
Due to a lack of quorum the meeting was not called to order. The members present used the time 
to gather facts from Mr. Kemp regarding the EMS ambulance needs. Mr. Kemp reviewed the 
requirement to replace Med 1 and estimated the cost to be $200,000 for a new Ambulance. 
There’s a possibility to get a demo truck for $145,000 to $165,000.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Robert Varney 
Secretary to the Committee  
  


